
Thank you for this opportunity to express my support for Clean Energy Jobs in Oregon. I am retired and live in the Eugene area. 
Before I retired 12 years ago, I was involved in trying to further the alternative energy industry. I firmly believe that the future of our 
planet is linked to clean and renewable energy. And even further, I think that we must make great strides soon in turning our state 
into a shining example of what the future should look like for our planet. So I urge you to support House Bill 2021 so that Oregon 
communities and our work force are sure to benefit from the transition to clean energy.

Thank you,
Thomas Brown 


